
Dear colleagues,

Earlier today, in line with normal security processes, an unattended item was reported to security. 

Given the reported threats elsewhere, police attended and determined no further action was
required. 

Thank you to everyone involved in resolving this incident. 

Kind regards,
Louise Oriti
Executive Director
Royal Brisbane and Women’s Hospital

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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